
    

     

EAA CHAPTER 1279
(F70)

MINUTES OF A CHAPTER MEETING HELD ON September 28, 2024
@ HANGAR A17

Beginning at 9:30 am Peter Ditullio conducted the VMC and IMC club presentation.

Mindy, representing the Temecula Valley Museum, conducted a presentation on the life of Erle 
Stanley (author of the Perry Mason Books, radio program and television series). She encouraged 
everyone to come to the museum, which has free admission and is open from 10:00am to 
4:00pm, Tuesday through Sunday.

Peter Griffiths reported that the next Young Eagles Rally is scheduled for October 19th.

French Valley Airport will have a visit from 2nd grader school children at 9:30am, Tuesday, 
October 1st.  The airport manager has asked if we can provide some aircraft for static display.

Our junior members were reminded that scholarship applications are being taken starting 
November 1st.  Our chapter is hoping to be able to award a Ray Scholarship again this year.

The EAA Sport Air workshops will be held at Flabob airport in October.

The EAA Aero Educate is a free online program that is available to all youth who would like to 
learn more about aviation.

The 25th anniversary of our chapter is coming up next year. Carly and Tyler are putting together a 
montage of photos for the event.  

It was announced that our chapter has flown over 1300 Young Eagles to date.



Doug Allen suggested that our junior members be allowed to watch and help on annual and 
condition inspections.  Members are encouraged to coordinate this when scheduling an 
inspection on their aircraft.

Meeting was adjourned at 11:25 am.


